

Redcliffe Anaesthetic Department

Metro North Hospital and Health Service

Anaesthetic Provisional Fellow 2021 -22

Redcliffe Hospital is seeking a Provisional Fellow to join our Anaesthetic team from February 2021 for up to 12 months.

Please note: In light of training disruptions due to COVID-19, candidates who have completed, or will complete all advance training requirements by Feb 2021, but who have had their final year exam completion disrupted may also be considered.

Redcliffe Hospital is a busy outer metropolitan Hospital on the beautiful Redcliffe Peninsula, located 30 minutes north of Brisbane CBD.

The successful candidate will have the opportunity to develop their skills in all facets of Anaesthesia and will provide services in collaboration with senior staff in a supportive environment with a great case mix. Importantly, whilst being a Secondary Hospital, Redcliffe Hospital is unique in that it has the highest credentialing for Paediatric Anaesthesia within the Metro North network. The opportunity to develop Paediatric Anaesthetic skills is quaranteed for Provisional Fellows at Redcliffe.

The position comes with an attractive Queensland Health Remuneration Package.

Applications will not be accepted via third party, nor will applications for those unlikely to fulfil the pre-requisites for Provisional Fellowship in 2021-22.

Classification Level: L4 to L13

Closing Date:

Enquiries: Dr David Whybrew

Director Anaesthetics

Telephone: (07) 3883 7441

Applications to be emailed to: David.whybrew@health.gld.gov.au

